
Dear parents of 9th, 10th, and 11th graders, 

Here are just a few items for your attention.  Thank you for your 
patience and understanding as we navigate these unprecedented 
times. 

Textbook drop off 

I will be following this memo with another in the coming days about the arrangements we have made 
for the safe drop-off of student textbooks, library books, and other obligations.  This will take place in 
the cafeteria and strict social guidelines will be enforced.  We will use the following dates: 

Wed. June 10 – Juniors 
Thur. June 11 – Sophomores 
Fri. June 12 – Freshmen 

Each student will be assigned a specific time to arrive.  Families with names starting with A, B, etc. will 
be in the morning (starting at 7:30 am) and families with names at the end of the alphabet will be later 
(ending around 3:30).  The next communication will have your assigned times.   If a student needs to 
pick up a personal item still left in the school, the student must be accompanied by a parent or guardian.   

Pass/Traditional Grade Choice 

Please make sure your child has told each of his/her teachers if they are choosing a “P” grade for the 
final course grade or if they are opting for their earned letter grade.  The deadline is Monday, June 1.  
After report cards are issued on June17, parents will have an opportunity to identify any changes that 
are necessary for a window of time.  We’ll explain that process in a future communication. 

Student input to the State 

If your son/daughter is interested in making a difference for how the State is approaching the re-
opening of schools, the Commissioner of Education is offering a chance for feedback.  Please direct your 
child to the following document: Student Input on Reopening  

Falcon Merch 

Our Falcon Council is teaming up with a local vendor to provide an opportunity for parents to purchase 
spirit wear.  The Falcon Council is our student government and service organization and the school store 
is called “the Perch.”  Here is their message: 

The Perch may be closed physically, but our online store is open.  Support the Falcon Council and 
purchase authentic PERCH MERCH for both graduates and underclassmen. 

https://www.shopasf.com/index/page/category/category_id/66/category_chain/2/name/FL+Merch/ 

https://www.shopasf.com/index/page/category/category_id/535/category_chain/2/name/FL+Class+of+
2020+-+Strong/ 

 

 Thank you very much! 

Greg Hatzis 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dD_DJJSVeFxdM555IcSISdnwrwwes3DeuSL9UuJFLAI/edit?usp=sharing
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.shopasf.com%2Findex%2Fpage%2Fcategory%2Fcategory_id%2F66%2Fcategory_chain%2F2%2Fname%2FFL%2BMerch%2F&data=02%7C01%7CGHATZIS%40fairfieldschools.org%7Cfb571dbb2e5d4554cbfe08d8026d0c29%7C2fec9e6ce2d64a948520a265d973d398%7C0%7C0%7C637262014658942684&sdata=XIAJCcKUi23wBXR75OZU7IfwT2ZrcsQDS26utsPVhlg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.shopasf.com%2Findex%2Fpage%2Fcategory%2Fcategory_id%2F535%2Fcategory_chain%2F2%2Fname%2FFL%2BClass%2Bof%2B2020%2B-%2BStrong%2F&data=02%7C01%7CGHATZIS%40fairfieldschools.org%7Cfb571dbb2e5d4554cbfe08d8026d0c29%7C2fec9e6ce2d64a948520a265d973d398%7C0%7C0%7C637262014658952677&sdata=vcB0dXdw7WR%2FlF20uHGTulQW08B%2B92lSDIQfSx9w7NE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.shopasf.com%2Findex%2Fpage%2Fcategory%2Fcategory_id%2F535%2Fcategory_chain%2F2%2Fname%2FFL%2BClass%2Bof%2B2020%2B-%2BStrong%2F&data=02%7C01%7CGHATZIS%40fairfieldschools.org%7Cfb571dbb2e5d4554cbfe08d8026d0c29%7C2fec9e6ce2d64a948520a265d973d398%7C0%7C0%7C637262014658952677&sdata=vcB0dXdw7WR%2FlF20uHGTulQW08B%2B92lSDIQfSx9w7NE%3D&reserved=0

